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OHHA Congratulates Richard Brandt on his Lifelong Service to Harness Racing 

 

 

Grove City, Ohio - The Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association offers its congratulations to former OHHA President 

Richard “Dick” Brandt for his service to the harness racing industry as he steps down from the Board of Directors and as 

Treasurer at the United States Trotting Association.   

Brandt was elected to the USTA’s Board of Directors in 1986 and as Treasurer in 2001.   

Brandt served as President of the Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association in 1984 and 1985.  He was a past Chairman of 

the Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Health and Retirement Fund and Treasurer of P.A.C.E.R. (Political Action Committee for 

Equine Racing). 

“Dick is an invaluable historical asset to Ohio and Ohio Racing.  Although we are sad to see him step out of a formal role, 

I am sure we will continue to see him as a lifelong fan in Ohio” said Renée Mancino, Executive Director of the OHHA. 

The Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association (OHHA) is a non-profit organization serving Standardbred horse owners, 

breeders, trainers, drivers and fans who participate in the sport of harness racing in the Buckeye State. 

OHHA was founded in 1953. The mission of the Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association is to preserve, protect, promote 

and serve the entire Standardbred industry in Ohio and beyond.  
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